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31 October 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been made aware of a serious ‘stranger danger’ incident involving a child from another school, which 
occurred in the Golborne area this morning. 
 
Please can we ask that you reinforce the ‘stranger danger’ principles with your children.  
 
The NSPCC has a number of useful tools available to children and families and they advise the following: 
 

- Make sure they know their address and your telephone number by heart, in case they get lost or have to 
navigate home from somewhere new. 

- If they have a mobile phone, remind them to fully charge it before leaving the house, and make sure they 
have all your contact numbers saved. 

- Talk to them about road safety. They should always look both ways before crossing the street, and never 
be on their phone whilst crossing a road. 

- Remind them never to accept a lift from someone they don’t know, or let a stranger into the house. They 
should never give personal information away – in real life or online. 

- Remind them that if they feel unsafe or uncomfortable at any time, they can call you or a trusted adult. 

- If they ever feel like they’re in immediate danger, they should call the police straight away on 999. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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